
October 17, 1947 

Er. Korman L. I,ia- uire 
185 7illiams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to verify your report of reception of V3AV on 
October 15, 1947. Thank you very rauch. 

met/nnib 

7incerely yours, 

E. Thompso 
Chief Engineer 

Selling The GREATER Georgia - Carolina Seaboard Market 


